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Media Release – 25 October 2023 

 

Let’s value our teachers on  

World Teachers Day 

 

On World Teachers Day (Friday 27 October), statewide parent organisation Parents 

Victoria is launching a new campaign with the slogan “Value education – Value those 

who provide it”.  

Parents Victoria CEO Gail McHardy said, “Today’s teachers work long hours in a 

demanding and complex role. High expectations are placed on them by students, 

parents and the education system. They deserve our support. We urge all parents 

and carers to express their support on World Teachers Day, and all the year round 

by working collaboratively and respectfully with teachers on the common goal – to 

provide our students with the best possible education.” 

For more information on the World Teachers Day “Hats off to teachers” campaign, 

see the World Teachers Day website 

Contact 
Gail McHardy (Chief Executive Officer) 0413 589 627 
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